
MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  William Lichter, Village Manager 

 

FROM: David A. Hulseberg, AICP, Assistant Village Manager/Director of Community 

Development 

 

DATE: April 5, 2007  

 

SUBJECT: School Street Right-of-way Dedication 

 

 

Attached please find a resolution dedicating a portion of South School Street, from the previously 

dedicated East South Broadway to the existing current terminus of South School Street, a 

distance of 136 feet in length.  A copy of the proposed dedication area is attached for reference 

purposes. 

 

The plat of dedication is needed as part of the East South Broadway project.  All parties that 

previously had a ownership interest in the subject property (23 entities) have signed the plat of 

dedication.   

 

ACTION REQUESTED 

Please present this item to the Board of Trustees at their April 5, 2007 meeting.  The Department 

of Community Development recommends acceptance of the plat of dedication of the School 

Street right-of-way. 

 

Copies of the signed plats are available for inspection and review if you so desire.   

 

 

 

DAH/wjh 
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